
 

 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR/AIS/APR.2024-25/04                  Date: 01/04/2024 

 

“Education is the passport to the future, for tomorrow belongs to those who 

prepare for it    today.” 

Dear Parents & Students, 

 

It’s time to dust off the backpacks, sharpen the pencils and get ready for another year of 

learning and growth. With this goal in mind, we are glad to welcome you all for the 

upcoming session 2024-2025 with curiosity and unique perspectives.  

Prepare for an amazing academic year packed with excitement and discovery. From 

thrilling experiments to fascinating debates, we will immerse ourselves in a world of 

learning that will pique your interest and fuel your passion. We will work together to 

establish a welcoming environment. Accept the challenges, let your imagination run 

wild, and let’s make this a remarkable year.  

Let’s embark on this educational journey together at Aurobindo International School and 

make it memorable.  

The new academic session will commence as follows: 

 Pre-primary : Wednesday, April 3, 2024 (8:00 am to 12:00 noon) 

Grades I to XII : Thursday, April 4, 2024 (8:00 am to 02:00 pm) 

Book set and Uniform will be available in school only in school hours.  

 

For the students (Nur-II
nd

) the book set should be submitted to the class teacher after 

purchasing it from the book store.  

 

Principal 


